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Notice of Withdrawal: Master in Management (SCUP 20-15) 

At its meeting on February 8, 2023, SCUP reviewed the notice of withdrawal for the Master in 
Management Full Program Proposal. It is attached for the information of Senate.  

C: Andrew Gemino 

S.23-34



 
 

 
  
 

  

 

For Information: 
 
The Beedie School of Business has withdrawn its Full Program Proposal for a Master in Management from 
consideration for approval by the Ministry of Advanced Education, Skills and Training, effective September 
9th 2022.  
 
The program was originally approved by Senate on May 5th 2020 under S.20-25.  
 
 
Thank you for your attention herein.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Andrew Gemino 
Associate Dean, Graduate Programs, Beedie School of Business 
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